
Year 2 Newsletter 31 
   Friday 23rd May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 
 

 
In English this week, we have decided to write our own postcards from the point of view of 
Woody, the Woodhouse mascot. At first, we decided that Woody should travel to the 
Amazon rainforest and then we all got to decide where Woody could go next and write a 
postcard from that place. Some pupils chose some extravagant and exciting places which 
it sounds like Woody has thoroughly enjoyed.   
 
In Maths, we rounded off our work on reading scales by reading the different 
measurements of temperature, capacity, mass and length. We then compared some of the 
measurements to decide which were greater than, less than and equal to.   

          

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Well done to all of the children who were presented with a Great Learners certificate in our 
class assembly! They have shown, through their learning, the attributes that we celebrate 
at Woodhouse. Risk taking, hard work, communication, thinking, determination, teamwork 
and independence are all such important characteristics to develop!  

 
With the sunny weather arriving, more children are needing to remove their 
jumpers and cardigans to cool down. Can we please ask that you check to 
see that your child’s name is clearly labelled in their clothing, so that it 
helps when any items are misplaced. Thank you for your support with this.  
 

School closes today for half term and we shall be back in on Monday 2nd June. Have a 
great week and thank you again for all of your support.  
 
Miss Stephenson, Mr Bale and the Year 2 Team 
 


